
As 2023 draws to a close, I want to personally express my gratitude for your ongoing

support of PRI. Your partnership has been the cornerstone of our success, and I am

truly thankful for the trust you have placed in us. 

In the past year, our company experienced significant growth, and we owe this

success to our dedicated team and valued customers like you. Your trust and

partnership have been instrumental in our achievements, and we are truly grateful for

the opportunity to serve you. 

Looking ahead to 2024, I am thrilled to share some exciting news with you. We are

embarking on a new chapter by expanding our services to public safety and

government enterprise. This strategic move aligns with our commitment to making a

positive impact on communities. 

As the holiday season approaches, I want to extend warm wishes to you and your

loved ones. May your Christmas be filled with joy, and the upcoming year bring you

success and fulfillment. 

Thank you for being an integral part of our journey. Your feedback and partnership

are invaluable, and we are excited to continue serving you with dedication and

excellence in the coming year. 

On behalf of all of us at PRI, we wish you a Merry Christmas and a happy, healthy, and

successful 2024! 

With warm regards, 

Ed Claughton, CEO at PRI
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